
The Pat Burns Memorial Graduate Student Research Award 
 
Pat Burns touched generations of doctoral students during her nearly four decades of service to 
Vanderbilt University. In memory of her tireless efforts to help guide our students through all phases of 
their graduate  

 
The Application Procedure 
 
The nominee must be a current graduate student in the Department of Psychology in the program in 
Psychological Sciences at Vanderbilt University. While all graduate students are eligible, as 
a graduate student research award, it is likely that awardees will be advanced students. Nominations 
must come from a faculty member in the Department of Psychology. Nominations must include (1) a 
nomination letter from the faculty member, (2) the nominee’s current vita, and (3) one representative 
manuscript or publication. The letter of nomination of about two single-spaced pages and should (a) 
briefly summarize the research accomplishments of the nominee, (b) place those accomplishments in 
the context of other excellent graduates of the program, and (c) note the relative contributions of the 
nominee to the published research.  
 

Nominations and supported material should be submitted to Erin Duran (erin.duran@vanderbilt.edu), 

mailto:erin.duran@vanderbilt.edu


Michael Treadway (2012) 
Rankin Williams McGugin & Thomas Armstrong (2011) 
Katy Thakkar (2010) 


